
f
ST JAMES'S PALACE

From: The Office of HRH Prince William of Wales and HRH Prince Henry of Wales

Private and Confidential

5th February, 2009

Dear Miss Isaacson,

Prince William has asked me to thank you very much for your recent card and
for so kindly sending him the three marvellous books. He greatly appreciated your
kind thought.

As I am sure you will understand, Prince William is unable to reply personally
to the many letters and gifts he receives. Nevertheless, he has asked me to send you
his warmest thanks and best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Claudia Holloway

Miss Emily Isaacson


